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Mr. lvan Butts

President

National Association of Postal Supervisors
1727 King Street, Suite 400

Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear lvan:

As a matter of general interest and as a follow up to our May 23 correspondence, the
Postal Service will administer the Postal Pulse survey August 6 — September 13,

2024. Announcement of this administration will be provided across multiple channels to
maximize reach to the organization.

Please contact Paulita Wimbush at extension 4042 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Bruce Nicholson
Director
Labor Relations Policies and Programs

475 L'ENFANT PLAZA SW
WasHINGTON, DC 20260-4101
WWW.USPS.COM



